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BIRTHDAY BELLRINGERS 

Happy Birthday to the following children who celebrated their birthday in the last week – Rosie, 
William and Connie! 

 

     

                
  

         

       

      

 

 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

23.03.16  Reception parents Easter Bonnet making. 2.30pm in Reception classroom.  
24.03.16  Year 3 Class Assembly at 3pm in the school hall – everyone welcome! 
24.03.16  End of Spring term 2  
 
11.04.16  Training Day  
12.04.16  School opens for Summer term 1 
15.04.16  FOCS Indulgence Evening 
20.04.16  Cricket Coaching for Y3 & 4 pupils from Northants Recreational Cricket Club for 5 weeks 
02.05.16  May Bank Holiday – school closed  
09.05.16  SATS Week for Year 6 pupils  
14.05.16  May Day Celebrations & Fete  
16.05.16  Magistrates in the Community for Y6 pupils  
27.05.16  Y4 Class Assembly at 3pm in the school hall – everyone welcome! 

STAR PUPIL OF THE WEEK 

Our Star Pupils –18th March:  

Reception- Freddie 
Y1- Anabel 
Y2- Mario 
Y3- Jamie 
Y4- Sidney 
Y5- Beth and Miss Christmas 
Y6- Charlie  
 
 

 

 

 

 

Parking at drop off and pick up 

Last week I received a complaint regarding 

parking on Bury Dyke, specifically blocking a 

driveway and using resident driveways to 

turn.   

I know that parking is limited around our 

school but I would ask that you please 

respect the residents who live nearby.   

Thank you for your cooperation in this 

matter. 

Nourish 

The summer menus have now been 

distributed.  Please ensure you 

order your hot meals for after 

Easter.  Thank you. 

Secret Student School Treat 

Each week our pupils take part in Secret Student.  If the 

‘secret’ student displays our values they get to turn over 

a square on the 100 square.  When we reach 100 the 

pupils decide on a treat day.  The School Council 

members brought forward the ideas and voted for them 

on Wednesday.  They decided that they’d like to have a 

board game and toys (no electronic games or mobiles) 

day next Thursday.  A reminder email will be sent at the 

beginning of the week.  

http://www.crick.northants.sch.uk/


 

 

Crick Jubilee Wood 

Please join us for our 

“Wake Up the Trees!” event 

On Sunday 20
th

 March at midday 

On Sunday 20th March at 12 noon we were due to host our first   “Wake up the 

Trees” event. But we have decided to change our plans. Having spotted birds 

looking interested in the nesting boxes we have installed we are now thinking 

that 'Waking up the Trees' with a lot of noise will not help the wildlife looking 

to make a home at Jubilee Wood. So in place of bringing pots and pans and 

making a noise please just come to the wood and see if you can spot the new 

wildlife, take a walk in the wood, spot the daffodils that are beginning to 

flower and try a picnic if the weather is suitable! 

 

To keep up-to-date with this and our other events please visit and ‘like’ 

our Facebook page: Friends of Crick Jubilee Wood 

Not sure where to find us? Visit: www.crickjubileewood.org.uk 

 


